
1.1 Moss Landing Storm Drain and Street Improvements 

The County of Monterey plans to install storm drain facilities along Sandholdt Road and Moss 

Landing Road.  The new facilities would collect storm water and release it into the harbor and 

Moro Coho Slough.  In addition to reconstructing Moss Landing Road with new curb, gutters, 

and sidewalks, this project also includes the undergrounding of utilities (Project 20A and 20B) by 

Pacific Gas & Electric.  The specific are described below. 

1.1.1. MOSS LANDING ROAD STORM DRAIN AND STREET IMPROVEMENTS 

The Moss Landing Road Street Improvements project involves the design and reconstruction of 

the northern portion of Moss Landing Road from its intersection of State Route 1 through the 

commercial district of the Moss Landing community.  New storm drains will be installed along a 

2,230-foot length of Moss Landing Road with concrete curb, gutter and sidewalk on both sides of 

the road.  Parallel parking will also be provided on both sides of the street through the 

commercial district, and bicycle lanes will run the length of the project connecting to the Moss 

Landing segment of the Monterey Bay Sanctuary Scenic Trail at State Route 1.   

1.1.2. MOSS LANDING UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT, RULE 20A  

The Rule 20A Underground Utility project involves the relocation of existing overhead utilities into 

an underground distribution system on Sandholdt Road, Moss Landing Road, and Potrero Road 

in Moss Landing.  Work will be completed under PG&E’s Rule 20A project guidelines, meaning 

that funding for the project will be provided by PG&E.  PG&E is the project lead.   

1.1.3. MOSS LANDING UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT, RULE 20B 

The Rule 20B Underground Utility project involves the relocation of existing overhead utilities into 

and underground distribution system on Allen Street, Laguna Place and Pieri Court in the 

residential neighborhood of Moss Landing Heights.  Work will be completed under PG&E’s Rule 

20B project guidelines, meaning that the County of Monterey shall design and install the 

improvements and facilities; individual utility companies are responsible for pulling their 

distribution cables and completing individual service connections.   

The Moss Landing Road Storm Drain and Street Improvements plans are still in development.   

 




















